
Expected Attendance: 96% 
Last half term: 95.7% 

Nursery (morning) 84.9 

Nursery (afternoon) 79.2 

30 hour Nursery 89 

Reception 96.2 

Year 1 PM 95.1 

Year 1 ML 96.7 

Year 2 93.6 

Year 3 95.9 

Year 4 98.2 

Year 5 94.1 

Year 6 96.1 

Events this week 

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

Change to school 
meals menu this week 
only: Breaded Chicken 

SWIMMING FOR Y5 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

Y5 trip to Bolsover 
Castle 

Change to school 
meals menu this week 
only: Roast Turkey 

Friday 

 

Reading Challenge 

 

Achievement of pupils at expected 
level 

Pupils at risk of under-achieving 

Pupils underachieving 

Average number of times pupils have 
read.  Target is 5 times per week. 

 Last half term 

Reception 2.1  

Year 1 PM 3.3 

Year 1 ML 1.8 

Year 2 2 

Year 3 2.3 

Year 4 2.6 

Year 5 1.8 

Year 6 2.9 

Average 2.4 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.    

We hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday and are glad to be 
back for the summer term. 

 

Please talk to your child about what they  are doing 
well at in school and what they feel they need to 
practise more during the last term in their current 
year group.  They can then talk to their teacher 
about this later in the week. 

Learning Conversations 

We will be continuing with 
our reading challenge this 
term, as week by week, 
more pupils are reading 
more frequently. 

The pupils who are read-
ing five times per week 
are making better pro-
gress than those who 
don’t read very often.  
Please support your child 
to be a fluent reader as 
it exposes them to far 
more vocabulary than can 
be gained through con-
versations or watching 
television.  Being a good 
reader helps them to be a 
better learner in all sub-
jects of the curriculum. 

Ready for Summer 

 

Please help your child to be ‘Summer Ready’ by making 
sure they have the right sort of coat and uniform for 
the weather, including sunhats and on hot days, are 
wearing suncream.  Shady areas will be available to pupils 
if we are lucky enough to get hot sunny weather.  Please 
make sure everything is named so that any cardigans or 
jumpers that are removed can be returned to the right 
person. 


